
Brian Graham poised to join
Hibs  after  leaving  Ross
County

Brian Graham looks poised to join Hibs after leaving Ross
County last night.

The striker has been linked with a move to Easter Road and
confirmed earlier this week that talks had taken place.

It  is  understood  that  the  club  are  trying  to  have  the
registration completed in time to allow him to join the squad
for this afternoon’s game against St Mirren.

Speaking about Graham’s departure, Ross County  manager, Jim
McIntyre, said: “Brian leaves also having made a significant
contribution to the club’s historic 2015/16 season.

“However, with three strong striking options at the club – and
with the emergence of young striker, Greg Morrison, from the
Development Squad – we felt it was the right thing to do to
let Brian talk to other clubs as he seeks regular first team
football. We wish Brian well.”
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